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JOIN OUR 
PRAYER CHAIN

Pray for the 
needs of our 

congregation, or 
submit prayer 
requests and 
praise items! 

Head to our 
website and click 
on “Contact Us” 

and fill out a 
contact form. 

Or connect with 
our church 

office: 
prayer@deer 

parkchurch.ca

While our nursery 
is still closed, there 
is a baby changing 

table in the Cafe, 
or in the accessible 

washrooms in 
the foyer.

 This Week at DPC
Sunday, April 25 MicroChurch Service, 9am, Sanctuary

Worship Services, 10:15 & 11:30am, Sanctuary

Monday Young Professionals, 7pm, Youth Room

Tuesday Middle School Ministry, 7pm, Sanctuary

Wednesday Men’s Prayer, 7am, Cafe
High School Ministry, 7pm, Sanctuary

Saturday Prayer for DPC, 8:30am, Fireside Room

Sunday, May 2 MicroChurch Service, 9am, Sanctuary
Worship Services, 10:15 & 11:30am, Sanctuary

Church Staff
Rev. Ben Elliott

Lead Pastor

Rev. Don Tjart
Worship Arts &

Communications 

Rev. Andrew Rilling
Care & Community

Rev. Jon 
Van Koughnett

Associate Pastor of 
Families

Regan Fossen
Youth & Young 

Adults

Emily Maetche
Office 

Administration & 
Ministry Support

Josie Tuazon
Bookkeeper

Linda Redcalf
Custodian

This Weekend April 25: 
I AM the True Vine

John 15:1-17
Ben Elliott, Lead Pastor

Next Weekend May 2:
Jesus Prays for Us

John 17:1-26
Ben Elliott, Lead Pastor



We are so happy that you’ve joined us this weekend! If there’s anything we can do 
to help you feel more at home with us, please let us know by filling out a 

Connection Card and dropping it in the offering boxes in the foyer. 
WELCOME 

TO DPC
COVID Bridal Shower 

for Ryan Friesen 
& Fiancé Rebekah Krahn
We would like to show our love 

and support for this young couple 
as they are getting married on 

May 22. Unfortunately, we are not 
able to host a normal bridal 

shower for Rebekah. Instead, we 
are asking you to drop off gift 

cards or money at the church office 
(Monday-Friday, 8:30am-3:30pm) 

for Walmart, Costco or 
Bed, Bath & Beyond. If you have 

any questions please contact Shelly 
Collier (403-506-9911). Let’s show 
this couple some Deer Park love! 

Thank you!

30 Days of Prayer for the 
Muslim World

Ramadan began on April 13. 
Please join us in praying for the Muslim 
world and pick up your prayer booklet 

at the Welcome Centre.

Family News 
Paul and Brenda Hankins are 

delighted to announce the safe 
arrival of their granddaughter, 

Louisa Grace Hankins, daughter of 
Matt and Courtney and baby sister 

of Vivian, on Friday, April 9th. 
Congratulations!

Caring & Praying Shawls
Do you love to knit or crochet? 

We are collecting prayer shawls 
to give to those needing extra 

comfort and love. A pattern can 
be picked up at the Welcome Desk. 
Completed shawls can be dropped 

off at the church on Sunday 
mornings or at the office during 

the week. Thank you!


